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Martin, George 

From: Ted Beidler [TBEIDLER@franklincountyengineer.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 5:38 PM 
To: Martin, George 
Subject: RE; NS request 
Attachments: PUCO 10-46-RR-RCP.pdf 

I followed-up with our Traffic Department and others in our office. Franklin County Engineer has no 
problem with the proposed work by Norfolk Southern at this crossing. 

Let me know if you need me to make this response more formal by putting it in letter form on our 
letterhead. 

Thank you. 

Ted Beidler , 
Project Coordination ; / \ ^ 6 | ( ^ 
Franklin County Engineer / ^ 
970 Dublin Road 
Columbus, OH 43215 
(voice) 614-462-3020 
(fax) 614-462-3359 
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From: Martin, George [mailto:George.Martin@puc.state.oh.us] @ S 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:41 PM 3 ffi 
To: Ted Beidler ^^^ ^ r*> 
Cc: Dalton, Leah; Farkas, Scott " W 
Subject: NS request ( ^ 

o 
o 

& 
ro 
en 
«ipi 

* 
CO 
*• 

«2 

C3 
\ 
r> 
^ 
r" 

£E> 

^ 
^ 

Ted 

As Franklin County is the local highway authority at this crossing, could you please review the request by Norfolk 
Southern and file any comments your office may have with our Docketing Division? As this already has a case number 
assigned, comments may be faxed to 614-466-0313. Thank you, 

George Martin 
Grade Crossing Planner 
PUCO Rail Division 
614-752-9107 

Thie la t o a « r t t f y t h a t the iioages a^spearing a re aji 
aecura te ar.,a 'v-ori^plete reproduction of a Ccise ti\^-. 
document aal iv^red in the regular course of busin&sa. 
Technician . <yj^ nat^a Processed J ^ ^ ^ ^ ^̂  
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